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Comments on the Commission's revised proposal for the constituency of Belfast South and Mid Down
As a 30+ years resident of Saintfield regarding the above, I strongly oppose Saintfield Ward and it’s inclusion in south Belfast from Strangford. I believe we are already in an area where our interests and values are best served and this proposed change would be completely to our detriment and where Saintfield’s voice will be drowned out permanently.

It seems bizarre for south Belfast to extend from Belfast City Hall to rural Saintfield, especially given south Belfast constituency is within the accepted range.

I sincerely hope the Commission reconsiders this matter.

